
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Date: March 31, 2023 

To: Deadwood City Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Black Hills Post 5969 VFW Not-For-Profit Grant Request 

 
 
The Black Hills Post 5969 VFW has submitted a Not-for-Profit grant request to 

replace the HVAC system. The cost for the replacement is $28,824.00.  
  
Per the Deadwood Not-For-Profit Grant Policy Guidelines, qualified 

organizations may be eligible for a grant of up to $10,000.00 per year not to 
exceed $50,000.00 in a five year period.  The Black Hills Post 5969 VFW has 

received $20,842.47 in the last five years and has $29,157.53 available.  

The Historic Preservation Commission reviewed this request at their March 22, 
2023 meeting and recommend approving the grant request for the Black Hills 

Post 5969 VFW in the amount of $28,824.00 for the HVAC replacement. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: Move to approve the Not-For-Profit grant request for Black 
Hills Post 5969 VFW in the amount of $28,824.00 for HVAC replacement. 
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